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Newsletter No. 1 

We are now going throw the final thing on the Bauer Hockey Camp, so that again this year we can 

have a camp where everyone has fun and gets something out of it. 

There are still spots on the teams available on the different teams. 

 

The teams and coaches 

We have once again an strong coach team, which we know will challenge the participants both on 

and off the ice. 

The team and coach are as follows: 

Team 1: year 2016/17, head coach Tomas Peric 

Team 2: year 2013/14/15, head coach Tomas Peric 

Team 3: year 2011/12, head coach Daniel Černý 

Team 4: year 2008/09/10, head coach Daniel Černý 

Goalkeeper coach: Kjell Snibb 

Physical coach: Tommy Samuelsen 

Participant lists and weekly schedules for the teams will be available on www.fik.dk  

 

Questions regarding team placement should be directed to Camp manager Henrik Christiansen at 

henrik@fik.dk  
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Family party 

On Thursday there is a family party for everyone, with whole roast pig at a favorable price. Here 

you can also buy draft beer, soft drinks, and wine. 

Players participating in the Camp are free. 

Tickets for the family party can be bought in the cafeteria. 

We hope that players, their parents, and siblings will once again join this party. 

 

Hockey shop 

During the week, there will be an ice hockey shop where you can buy hockey equipment and 

sticks. 

 

Skate sharpening 

Skate sharpening: There will be an opportunity for skate sharpening every day for a limited time. 

 

Cafeteria and shop 

Our cafeteria between rink 1 and 2 will be open during the Camp 

 

Sleepover 

Book any your overnight stay at: Hotel Frederikshavn and get an extraordinary discount by using 
the booking code: FIK 

Reservations can be made by phone: 9842 0977, by email: salg@hotelfrederikshavn.dk or 
https://hotelfrederikshavn.dk/da/ 
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Final payment 

After reviewing the payments to the Summer Camp, we have established that per dd still missing 

some. 

If participating, please pay the fee as soon as possible, to account no. 8090 0000566466. 

REMEMBER to label the payment with the participant's name and year of birth. 

For foreign participants: 

IBAN number: DK1580900000566466 

BIC code/SWIFT address: RINGDK22 

Questions regarding payment is addressed to the undersigned. 

 

 

 

 

 

Further questions, please do not hesitate to contact: 

Camp manager Henrik Christiansen on e-mail: henrik@fik.dk or Mobile: +45 28 92 78 38 

 

Henrik Christiansen 
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